Gentet, Matthias

From: Gentet, Matthias

Sent: 26 October 2017 08:07

To: Gentet, Matthias

Subject: FW: 35 Great Queen Street WC2B 5AA, 2017/5048/L *** URGENT ***

from: NN - o S On Behalf Of Meredith Whitten

Sent: 24 October 2017 18:25
To: Gentet, Matthias <Matthias.Gentet@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: 35 Great Queen Street WC2B 5AA, 2017/5048/L *** URGENT ***

Hi Matthias,
Given that the awning is not germaine to the proposals, the CGCA has no objection.
Best wishes,

Meredith

Meredith Whitten
Planning Advisor

Covent Garden Community Association
mwhitien(@ coventgarden.org.uk

Click to follow the CGCA on &




